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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk Waste Pickup
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 10:56:04 PM


From: Michael Norton <mjnorton56@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 10:15 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Re: Bulk Waste Pickup
 


From: Michael Norton <mjnorton56@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 8:17 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk Waste Pickup
 
Dear Ms. Sharkey:
I understand Sandy City is considering cancelling curbside bulk waste pickup in spring and
fall.   Please don't.  This is a great service that we count on to keep Sandy beautiful.  Thank
you for your consideration. 
Respectfully, 
Michael Norton 
1983 E. Rio Way 
Sandy, UT  84093
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